
 

16 January 2025 

 

 

Dear Years 9 & 10 Parents/Carers  

 

Duke of Edinbugh Open Evening  

 

We are excited to inform you that the Duke of Edinburgh team are back 

in The Dickinson Centre and offering the opportunity for young people to 

complete this qualification for free. 

  

Not only does it provide fantastic opportunities including team building, 

resilience training and adventure, it is also well respected on CV’s for 

university and employment.  

 

The Duke of Edinburgh Havant team are inviting all interested young 

people and their parents or carers to an open evening to find out more.  

 

Details of this are below.  

 

Friday, 24 January at 6.30pm 

The Dickinson Centre  

Park Community School, PO9 4DQ 

 

Please let the team know if you’d like to attend by sending them an email 

at havantopendofe@outlook.com.  You can also use this email to request 

further information.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

F Fearon 
 

 

Miss Fearon 

Community Manager  
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